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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Attend our Briefing Event on Critical Pressures and the Future; GP Connect: Update Record rollout; New prescription charge posters.







		




			You're Invited: National Engagement Event for Pharmacy Owners
We have opened registration for a national event for pharmacy owners that will be held digitally on Tuesday 7th May from 7pm-8.30pm. 

The pressures facing all pharmacy businesses are extreme, and this event will be a chance to hear about the work Community Pharmacy England is doing to find solutions, and to ask questions of Committee Members and the Chief Executive.   
The purpose of the event will be to provide an update across a range of issues impacting pharmacies as well as the wider outlook for community pharmacy and upcoming work. Please note: This is not planned as an event to announce the outcomes of 2024/25 CPCF negotiations which will be announced and shared separately once they have been concluded.

This event is part of our ongoing efforts to engage more meaningfully with everyone in the sector.  
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		Find out more and book your place 




		




			Reminder: GP Connect: Update Record rollout
GP Connect: Update Record is a new feature that Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) IT system suppliers are adding to their systems. Update Record allows information about patient consultations outside of general practice to be shared safely with general practice, so the information can be updated in the patient record. 

It was originally planned to be launched at the same time as the Pharmacy First service but was delayed to allow additional technical work and testing by suppliers and NHS England. 

The following CPCF IT suppliers are currently finalising work ahead of the rollout of Update Record.
1. Cegedim Pharmacy Services
1. EMIS Pinnacle PharmOutcomes
1. Positive Solutions HxConsult

Cegedim will be the first system to rollout Update Record within its system. Rollout of the functionality is dependent on testing and the monitoring of early implementation.
Read more about Update Record 
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			Community Pharmacy England has produced posters to support community pharmacies in displaying the new prescription charge, following the announcement of the prescription charge increase effective from 1st May.
Download the posters and view related resources 
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